
Missing & Murdered Indigenous People (MMIP)
Virtual Awareness Walk/Run

The Gila River Indian Community has proclaimed May 5th as Missing & Murdered Indigenous 
People Awareness Day. Join us in solidarity to honor MMIP victims during a virtual walk/run on 
Wednesday, May 5, 2021.

How to participate in the virtual walk/run: 

 • Visit mygilariver.com, announcements section for registration link. Registration deadline is May 1, 2021. *Open to GRIC  
 members only

 • Choose a familiar & safe route. (1.5 mile course or ½ mile Elder course) and walk, jog or run on 
 Wednesday, May 5, 2021. 

 • Please follow all COVID-19 safety guidelines and the Community’s current Executive Orders. Participate with members  
 of your own household and do not form any groups to participate in the walk/run. 

 • Share your photos to help raise awareness about MMIP using the #GRICMMIP. Please tag the Community Facebook  
 event page or email photos to Special.Events@gric.nsn.us 

Participants who register and submit proof of completing their route will receive a commemorative t-shirt 
designed by internationally known Native American artist Bunky Echohawk  *T-shirt quantities are limited* 

For questions, or if you need assistance completing the registration please contact 
Alie Walking Badger at  (520) 562-9713 or Shannon Redbird at (520) 562-9859. 


